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PINK FRIDAY 
We had a lovely response to our non-uniform day on ‘Pink Friday’ and raised a total of 
£123.55 for Breast Cancer Research. Many thanks to everyone. 
 
FLORA & STORK TOKENS 
Tesco are doing a special promotion for schools at the moment whereby packs of Stork and 
Flora have tokens inside which schools can collect to get computer tablets. This is only at 
Tesco and not in the other supermarkets. If we collect 50 we will have enough for a tablet, 
100 for two etc. There is a collection box near the pupil entrance. 
 
HOT LUNCHES 
Some of you may have already ordered your hot lunches for the next half term, which is great. 
For those of you who haven’t, school has done a block booking for everyone who is entitled to 
hot lunches, to avoid the situation we have had where lunches have not been ordered in time. 
(remember you need to order 7 days in advance). If you want to change the main meal order, 
please access the website and make those changes as soon as possible. 
 
CHRISTMAS SHOEBOXES 
Thankyou to all the families who sent in shoeboxes for the Rotary Club Christmas Appeal. 
This year we sent a total of 34 boxes – well done! 
 
GARDENING CLUB 
Thank you to those of you who helped at the ‘Get Grown Ups Growing’ morning. Mrs.Julius 
has continued to come in to run the gardening club, along with Mrs.Wakelin (we thank them 
for their ongoing hard work) and now, with your help, the garden has been transformed and is 
ready for the winter months. 
 
CREATIVE CURRICULUM SHOWCASE 
Our usual celebration of the children’s achievements will be held on Friday 7

th
 November at 

2.00 p.m. This is a fantastic opportunity to walk around the whole school with your children 
and see the great learning that has taken place this term. It is also a showcase for the lovely 
‘Home Learning’ which many of you send in – please bring that to school after half term. 
On that day also, the PTFA will be running the Silent Auction – lots of lovely items to bid for 
– and selling teas, coffees and cakes. 
 
AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 
The rugby and Home learning clubs will not be running after half term. I will be starting a 
‘Vocal Group’ (singing) on Mondays until 4.00 p.m. for Years 2-6. 
 
AWARDS 
Our new awards have been presented to the following children:- 
Courtesy – Finley, Leighton, Joe, Katie L. and Dainton 
Citizenship – Brody, Sammy, Florence, Alisha and Ebony. 
Achievement – Daniel B. Chloe C. Adam, Rio and William P. 
Sustained effort – Evie, George M. Izzy, Chloe P. and Lucy R. 
Congratulations to all for an excellent start to the year. 
 
REMINDER 
Friday 24

th
 October (tomorrow) is an Inset Day. 

Children return to school on Monday 3rd November. 
Friday 7

th
 November – Open Morning 9.30 – 11.30 a.m. 

 


